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Local Government Areas Goulburn Mulwaree

Submission (SUB-5109)

Our names are Jacqueline and Peter Upcroft of 80 Dairy Rd, Brayton/Marulan, NSW
We do give our permission for publication of our details

To the Director - Resource Assessments
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
Sydney, NSW

Dear Sir

We do not support the proposed time extension for the Marulan Gas Fired Power Stations and
Marulan Common Infrastructure Project as we are fundamentally opposed to a thermal power
plant being constructed and operated. We believe that Australia should not be focusing on thermal
power stations for all of the obvious reasons of global warming and pollution of the atmosphere.
We enjoy the remoteness of our property that we purchased nearly 50 years ago. We believe that
the proposed power plant will destroy all of the serenity of our rural retreat with its precious haven
for wombats, wallabies, rare bird life, etc and the increased noise and dust pollution will
discourage sensitive bird breeding in our area. The local wildlife will be severely at risk due to
increased traffic and activity in our immediate area during construction and operation of the
proposed power plant. In addition the vulnerable catchment for Sydney’s Warragamba dam is at
risk of pollution during the building stage of the power plant.

We sincerely hope this project will not proceed.

We declare we do not have any reportable political donations.
Yours sincerely,

Jacky and Peter Upcroft



